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1 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Staffing Update 
 
We would like to let you know about some important staffing changes from January. 
 
Mr Oakes is leaving us at Christmas.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Oakes for all his hard work and 
dedication to Oakworth Primary School and Bronte Academy Trust for the past twelve years.  His contribution to the 
whole school is very much appreciated and he will be missed.  We wish Mr Oakes all the very best for his new 
adventures. 
 
Mr Oakes will be replaced in Year 4 Meerkats by Miss Whitehouse, who you will recognise from working across a 
number of year groups in school over the past few years.   
 
We are also delighted that Miss Brook will be returning to us in January.  Miss Brook will be working in Year 1 and 
working as a cover teacher.  I am sure Year 1 parents will remember Miss Brook from when she taught their children 
in Hippos and we are very excited to welcome her back. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
E Whitehead 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
  


